
 
I am Alison Derum and I oppose HB 3063.  I do not believe a child should be excluded from schools 
because the parent chooses to exempt their child from one or more vaccines due to religious or 
philosophical reasons. Please vote no on HB 3063. 
 
We cannot require parents to inject a liability free product from an industry (pharma) who is 
consistently found guilty of lying about the safety of their products (example Vioxx - a drug that killed 
more Americans than the Vietnam war) into their brand new babies and children. 
 
They admit to never running an inert placebo study on vaccines. They stand to make a billion dollars for 
each vaccine they push through the FDA. They don't monitor VAERS and only 1% of doctors know how 
or are willing to use it. 
 
Please we need to come to our senses and stop the chemical companies from intruding into our lives 
and bodies. I fear a future where people are too sick to work and it decimates our social security. (The 
system AND the philosophy) 
Thank you for your time. 
Alison Derum 
 


